

世界红卍 字会新加坡总主会主办 THE WORLD RED SWASTIKA SOCIETY (SINGAPORE ADMINISTRATION CENTRE)

卍 慈学校 RED SWASTIKA SCHOOL

350 BEDOK NORTH AVE 3 SINGAPORE 469719

TEL: 64430380 FAX: 62448391 EMAIL: redswastika@moe.edu.sq

25 June 2018

Dear Parent /Guardian of Primary 4 and Primary 5 Prefects

Prefect Camp for Primary 4 and Primary 5 Prefects

- 1. As part of the school's continual effort to enhance the development of student leadership in our students, the school is organising Primary 4 and Primary 5 Prefect Camp on 30 June 2018.
- 2. The Prefect Camp aims to provide an opportunity for the Primary 4 and Primary 5 prefects to be equipped with leadership skills through their participation in games and simulated experiences.
- 3. The objectives of the camp are to enable the prefects to:
 - I. discover their personal leadership style (self-leadership).
 - II. develop their dispositions and social skills of influence to lead others and manage relationships effectively (team leadership).
- 4. This camp is specially designed for the Primary 4 and Primary 5 prefects. It is fully subsidised by the school with all meals provided. All prefects are strongly encouraged to take part in this camp as this is a milestone for their individual student leadership development.
- 5. Please indicate your decision through the SNAC options by 28 June 2018.
- 6. We seek your support for your child/ward to attend the camp. Please assist us in facilitating the transport arrangements for your child/ward on the camp day. We look forward to partnering you in nurturing the student leadership potential of your child/ward.
- 7. The details of the camp are indicated below. Your child/ward is to bring the necessary items along. We trust that it will be a very enriching experience for your child/ward.

Activity	Venue	Date	Time
Prefects Camp	Red Swastika School	30 June 2018 (Sat)	8.30am – 5pm
Remarks	Prefects are required to bri 1. A water bottle 2. A pen	ing:	
-	Attire (boys): School PE T-shirt, school shorts and school shoes		
	Attire (girls): School PE T-shirt, school shorts with school skirts and school shoes.		

- 8. Should you need further clarifications, do feel free to contact Mrs Bernice Ban, Subject Head Character Development, at 64430380.
- 9. Thank you and we look forward to your child/ward's participation in this camp.

Best regards,

Mrs Jenny Leong

Principal